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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Angie Stump Denton, adenton@hereford.org or 785-363-7263
July xx, 2013
 

Hereford Youth Presented Scholarships for Contribution to Industry
 

KANSAS CITY, Mo. ​​​—Tamar Adcock, Assumption, Ill., and Cody Beck, Bainbridge, Ind., were awarded $500 Future Cattleman Scholarships from the Hereford Youth Foundation of America (HYFA). The scholarships were presented July 20 at the 14th annual VitaFerm Junior National Hereford Expo (JNHE) in Kansas City, Mo.

The scholarship is awarded to deserving NJHA members who have made an outstanding contribution to the Hereford industry.  


Tamar Adcock, 21, just retired from serving three years on the National Junior Hereford Association (NJHA) board of directors. This past year she was chairman. She will start her senior year at Kansas State University this fall where she is studying animal sciences and industry. She’s also been active in the Illinois Junior Hereford Association, serving as director, reporter, secretary and president. She also won the a Hereford Herdsman Scholarship. 


Cody Beck, 20, just completed his sophomore year at Butler Community College, El Dorado, Kan., where he was on the livestock judging team. He has been a member of the NJHA and the Indiana Junior Hereford Association for 13 years. Cody has had much success in the showring, including placing sixth in senior showmanship at this year’s JNHE. He also completed the Master of Beef Advocacy program. He is the fourth-generation in his family to raise Herefords. He also won one of the John Wayne Memorial Scholarships. 


The 2013 VitaFerm Junior National Hereford Expo was sponsored in part by Biozyme Inc., St. Joseph, Mo. The NJHA is one of the most active junior programs in the country with approximately 3,000 members. The NJHA’s mission is to create and promote enthusiasm for the breed while providing opportunities through leadership, education and teamwork. For more information about the NJHA, visit www.jrhereford.org.

###
For JNHE pictures and additional news releases, visit www.herefordphotoshop.com/media. Enter “JNHE13” when prompted for a password.
Future Cattlemen Scholarship winners (l to r) are: Alise Nolan, NHW board member; Tamar Adcock, Assumption, Ill.; and Cody Beck, Bainbridge, Ind. 
